
 

 

        

             Customer Information 

April 17, 2014 

(Morristown, New Jersey)… Effective July 1, 2014, a General Rate Increase (GRI) will be applied 
to all cargo moving from the United States West Coast, Gulf Coast, and East Coast to Australia & 
New Zealand in the following amounts: 
 
USD 250 / 20'ft equipment 
USD 500 / 40'ft equipment 
 
Please contact your Hamburg Süd representative with any questions that you may have. 
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